HB 1151 — Support Testimony
Sixty-eighth Legislative Assembly of North Dakota

KariAnn Buntrock

Menoken ND

3/15/23

Dear Committee Member —

| am writing to ask you to support HB 1151. My family bow hunts and we have utilized baiting for
decades in our pursuit of whitetails. We have two little girls that are coming of age and we hope to get
them started in bowhunting. Please help us move HB 1151 forward so that we can continue the
heritage that is being slowly taken from us for reasons that are tied more to money than science.

Thank you for your consideration in supporting this bill.

KariAnn Buntrock



